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To: Mimi Calverley         06/23/2025 

From: Troy Fredrickson 

Re: Top of Utah Marathon 

 

No issues from Cache County Fire District.  

 

Concerns on road closures and emergency response to citizens in the area of the marathon. 

Runners should be reminded to yield to emergency vehicles when they are responding to an 

emergency.  With the route in the unincorporated area there is concerns for wildfire in the area. 

In the event of a wildfire, the area could be evacuated of all personnel and closed to the race. 

 

Please notify contestants and spectators not to park along the edge of the Mendon road. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CACHE COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT 
 

600 North 1020 East 

Hyrum, Utah 84319 

(435) 755-1670 

                                                                                                                                                   dw2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                              

 
Rod Hammer            Jason Winn             Rod Kearl                Craig Buttars          Gordon Zillies         Dave Erickson 

   Fire Chief            Deputy Chief            Asst. Chief                 Fire Board               Fire Board               Fire Board 

 



Mimi Calverley <mimi.calverley@cachecounty.gov>

Get your comments in! Don't miss out on this amazing opportunity!!!
Matt Phillips <matt.phillips@cachecounty.gov> Fri, Jul 11, 2025 at 1:29 PM
To: Mimi Calverley <mimi.calverley@cachecounty.gov>

No issues on my end.

Matt
[Quoted text hidden]



Mimi Calverley <mimi.calverley@cachecounty.gov>

Special Event Permit: Top of Utah Marathon
Jacqui Shelton <jshelton@brhdut.gov> Fri, Jun 27, 2025 at 10:16 AM
To: Mimi Calverley <mimi.calverley@cachecounty.gov>

Good morning Mimi, 

They should be good to go as far as BRHD. There won't be enough anticipated participants to require a mass gathering permit. In the
past I've spoken with them about not cutting or preparing food in order to not need a temporary food permit. 

On Fri, Jun 20, 2025 at 4:43 PM Mimi Calverley <mimi.calverley@cachecounty.gov> wrote:
[Quoted text hidden]
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